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To the county of Hopkins,

Gafford Chapel Water Supply would like to request permission to construct a 2 inch water line on the west

right-of-way of CR 4730 starting at the intersection of CR 4728 and CR 4730. At this intersection we will be on

the NW corner traveling approximately 1100 ft south on CR 4730.

Thanks: Daniel Romans

903-439-5049


